Aquinnah Conservation Commission (ACC) Minutes

February 15, 2024, Meeting opened at 4 PM

Members Present: Kathy Newman, Mitzi Pratt, Sarah Thulin Absent: Steve Yaffe, Jay Bodnar

Also Present: Carla Cuch

Motion made and seconded to approve the minutes of November 28", 2023.Motion passed
unanimously.

Hearing opened at 4:05 PM A Request for Determination of Applicability filed by Carla
Cuch for the construction of a detached garage, associated utilities and landscaping within
the buffer zone of a bordering vegetated wetland. Carla explained the project and use of
the two-story garage/work area. The commission members agreed that there would be no
negative impact on the wetland resource. It is an isolated wetland area which is across the
driveway from the project. A motion and second was made to approve a negative
determination. Motion passed unanimously.

Next ACC meeting will be March 12, 2024 (at 4 PM)

Meeting adjourned at 4:20 PM




